PARKING AND DIRECTIONS FOR 2010 SENIOR CHAMPS

lllegal parking will result in a $35 fine. Campus Security is aware we are having a
meet and will be actively looking for violators.

Do not park in lots that require permits on Thursday or Friday before 4:30 pm.

Parking in the lower lot of the AFC off Whitehead Rd is limited to individuals with
assigned parking passes. Coaches and officials are not allowed to use this lot.

Parking in the AFC lot off Alderman Rd or in the numbered spaces on Whitehead Road
before 5:00 pm on Thursday and Friday (March 4-5, 2010) will require payment inside
the AFC building by the snack bar. Bring lots of quarters.

Meet parking on Friday morning is at the John Paul Jones Arena. We suggest you drop
swimmers at the AFC before going to park.

When leaving the AFC, turn right onto Alderman. Follow this road to Ivy Road. Go
straight through the light. The road changes its name to Copely Road.

JPJ parking is on the right side after Massie Road. You may use the parking garage and
lot.

There will be a free shuttle on Friday during prelims. It takes 30 minutes to walk to the
pool. The shuttle will run every 15-30 minutes.

Saturday and Sunday parking is free and available at the AFC and in Scott Stadium.

Contact the Transportation Dept for oversized vehicle parking (bus and RV), Phone:
(434) 924-5147

Directions to the pool can be found by going to: www.virginiaswimmg.org. Click
on “Meets”. Click on “Senior Championships”.



